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The Internal Revenue Service (IRS) has announced that hybrid plans (including cash balance plans) that meet the August 31st
application deadline can supplement their applications through the end of the year.

The announcement responds to coronavirus-related delays that practitioners and plan sponsors have experienced in collecting
documents and information for the application submissions.

Under Revenue Procedure 2019-20, the IRS determination letter program was expanded to allow individually designed statutory
hybrid plans to submit determination letter applications during the 12-month period ending on August 31, 2020.

In yesterday's announcement, the IRS explains that applications submitted by the August 31, 2020, deadline will need to contain, at
a minimum, the following documents:  

Form 5300, Application for Determination of Employee Benefit Plan;

Form 8717, User Fee for Employee Plan Determination Letter Request, with appropriate user fee; and

Form 8821, Tax Information Authorization, or Form 2848, Power of Attorney, if applicable.  

The cover letter to the application must state that the application is made pursuant to Rev. Proc. 2019-20 Amended Hybrid Plan.
Additionally, the applicant should provide an address or fax number to which the IRS can send an Application Identification sheet
for additional documents that will need to accompany any further documents or information related to the determination letter
application sent to the IRS.

The IRS says it will not review for completeness any hybrid plan determination letter applications that contain the required
statements until at least January 1, 2021.

The full text of the IRS announcement, which provides additional details on the application and review process, is posted here.

The information contained in this communication is not intended as legal advice or as an opinion on specific facts. This information is not intended to create, and receipt of it
does not constitute, a lawyer-client relationship. For more information, please contact one of the senders or your existing Miller & Chevalier lawyer contact. The invitation to
contact the firm and its lawyers is not to be construed as a solicitation for legal work. Any new lawyer-client relationship will be confirmed in writing.

This, and related communications, are protected by copyright laws and treaties. You may make a single copy for personal use. You may make copies for others, but not for
commercial purposes. If you give a copy to anyone else, it must be in its original, unmodified form, and must include all attributions of authorship, copyright notices, and
republication notices. Except as described above, it is unlawful to copy, republish, redistribute, and/or alter this presentation without prior written consent of the copyright
holder.

© Miller & Chevalier Chartered · millerchevalier.com · Page 1 of 1

https://www.millerchevalier.com/sites/default/files/resources/Misc/EmployeePlans-News_8-24-20.pdf
https://www.irs.gov/pub/irs-drop/rp-19-20.pdf
https://www.irs.gov/forms-pubs/about-form-5300
https://www.irs.gov/forms-pubs/about-form-8717
https://www.irs.gov/forms-pubs/about-form-8821
https://www.irs.gov/forms-pubs/about-form-2848
https://www.millerchevalier.com/sites/default/files/resources/Misc/EmployeePlans-News_8-24-20.pdf

	EB Flash: IRS Allows Timely Filed Cash Balance/Hybrid Plan Determination Letter Requests to Supplement Applications

